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Comments: RE: The Gravel Pit Project BEHIND our house

 

 

 

We do not see how we won't be significantly impacted in a very negative way. The trucks going and coming will

be a serious issue as traffic is currently bad enough (particularly during the spring - fall time of year - on occasion

it is nearly bumper to bumper now) with the huge push for large numbers of visitors to come to see our "Pagosa

Country" has made the traffic much worse. It is currently very dangerous getting out of our neighborhood off of

Harmon Drive. It doesn't matter which way you are turning. And the semi trucks are bad enough, we do not need

any more. There have been accidents at that intersection previously. NO THANK YOU for more.

 

 

 

The dust created by removing the gravel will be a nightmare for those of us who live in close proximity. I have

asthma and adding to the dust already in the area from the gravel roads will become a serious health issue for

me and others in the area. Why would anyone want to ride their bike on a trail that is close to gravel pit? How

unhealthy would that be?

 

 

 

Please consider selecting a different location for its very negative impact on our subdivision/neighborhood. ---- ---

--- ------------


